



17th September 2019
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians of KS1 children,
On Tuesday 24th September 2019 we will be holding a phonics workshop. This is an information session for parents to show you how to support your child with reading at home. In this meeting, we will be giving each parent a phonics folder containing lots of reading resources. The sessions will run at 9.15am and 2.15pm. Please return the slip indicating which session you can attend.
Kind regards
Miss Bingham 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL
I will be attending the phonics session on Tuesday 24th September at:
9.15 am
or
2.15 pm
Signed……………………………………………Parent of…………………………



